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Good morning-
 
I have a comment regarding the proposed FMLA forms.
 
We are seeing more often, people who are not married having babies.  The forms create an issue
because they are taking care of their significant other and new born but the forms specifically state
spouse, child or family member.
 
What happens if a mother  to be is put on bed rest and the father to be needs to help care for her? 
They are not married, so she is not his spouse, she is not his child nor is she a family member as
defined in the program.
 
I think we need to have the ability to have some leeway in this regard.
 
I do like the clarity of the forms for the most part, they are easier to read and understand.
 
thanks
 
Fran Beaulieu
Human Resource Manager
Town of Old Orchard Beach
1 Portland Ave
Old Orchard Beach ME 04064
P: (207) 937-5632
F: (207) 937-5732
Email: fbeaulieu@oobmaine.com
Facebook: @TownOOB

 
NOTICE: Under Maine's Freedom of Access ("Right to Know") Law, documents - including emails - in the possession
of public officials about Town business are considered public records.  This means if anyone asks to see it, we are
required to provide it.  There are very few exceptions.  We welcome citizen comments and want to hear from our
constituents, but please keep in mind that what you write in an email is not private and will be made available to
any interested party.
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